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September 8, 2022  
 
 
Mr. Gregory Murrill 
Division Administrator 
Attn: Dr. Kwame Arhin 
Federal Highway Administration 
Maryland Division 
George H. Fallon Federal Building 
31 Hopkins Plaza, Suite 1520 
Baltimore MD  21201 
 
Ms. Terry Garcia Crews  
Regional Administrator 
Attn: Mr. Ryan Long 
Federal Transit Administration, Region III 
1835 Market Street, Suite 1910 
Philadelphia PA  19103-2968 
 
Dear Mr. Murrill and Ms. Crews: 
 
The Maryland Department of Transportation (MDOT) hereby amends the Fiscal Year (FY)  
2022-2025 Maryland Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) to include the 
WILMAPCO FY 2023-2026 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) which was approved 
by the WILMAPCO council on May 12, 2022.   
 
The Environment Protection Agency confirmed that no new conformity analysis was required in 
Cecil County on May 10, 2021, because no regionally significant projects were added. The 
MDOT has assigned Control #22-42 for this amendment.  The document can be accessed by the 
following link: http://www.wilmapco.org/tip/ 
 
The Maryland Statewide Transportation Improvement Program continues to be fiscally 
constrained.    
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If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Mr. Rashad Pinckney, 
Office of Planning and Capital Programming (OPCP) Regional Planner at 410-865-1280, or via 
email at rpinckney@mdot.maryland.gov for assistance.  Of course, please feel free to contact me 
directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tyson Byrne 
Regional Planning Manager 
Office of Planning and Capital Programming 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Mr. Rashad Pinckney, Regional Planner, OPCP, MDOT 
 


